
Don’t Miss the Medicare Annual Enrollment
Period (AEP) Deadline on December 7th

AUSTIN, TX, UNITED STATES, December 3, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The window for the

Medicare Annual Enrollment Period (AEP) is closing rapidly, but millions of qualifying Americans

have yet to enroll. AEP is the 10-week window between October 15 and December 7, when

enrollees can change Medicare choices. Missing the deadline could mean waiting until next year

to adjust plans or secure coverage. 

This year’s AEP is one of the most challenging, with significant changes in premiums and benefits

including some insurers no longer offering plans, potentially forcing millions of Medicare

beneficiaries for the first time in years to shop for a new plan. 

Medicare Advantage enrollees who compared current Medicare Advantage plans with available

2024 plans using eHealth's platform could be saving an average of $1,100 per year on medical

bills and prescription drugs with a lower cost plan.

For more information, please visit https://www.ehealth.com.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/765874151

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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